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News from Year Groups
1984 Homecoming Event
This event is slated Sunday 27th December 2015.
Activities
     Church Service at the Legon Christ Anglican 
Church at 7:30am.
         The Special feature is a presentation to the 
Church
     Santa84's "School Fence Wall" Contribution  
presentation to the NEC.
         Cement Party and Reunion, characterized by 
games, dining & wining, and reminiscences of our 
days on the hill, follows thereafter at the Church 
Hall.
      All Santaclausians are cordially invited to join 
us at the Church Service and the Cement Party.

Donation of sporting equipments
The 1997 Old Boys domiciled in the USA on the 
12th of December, 2015 donated branded 
sporting equipments to the college’s football 
team after receiving approval from the NEC.
      The group by Dr. Kwasi Manu and Mr. Nii Davies 
made the presentation to the Headmaster.
   The NEC was represented by Mr. Kwadwo Asiedu-
Gyimah and Mr. Daniel Owusu-Nyampong.
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Our Members in the diaspora have been very supportive with ideas and regular communication. All our 
functions have been very well attended, and the bond amongst us is deepening. It is with great pride that I 
thank every Santaclausian wherever you are, and wish every member of the Family a blessed Xmas and New 
Year Season !
    God bless  Adisadel ! 
    God bless one united Santaclausian Family !
    God bless our Resolutions for 2016 !

ENDOWMENT FUND

     In 1993, the Board of the College and some Santaclausians namely Sq. Leader C. W. Stanley-Pierre, Mr. 
Edwin Richard Hayford, and Ebenezer Annan Brew Hayford formalized the Endowment Fund by signing a 
trust deed, dated 15 December, 1993. The Board was represented by its then chairman Sq. Lder. C. W. 
Stanley Pierre, who also became the chairman of the Council of the Fund, together with the following as 
other members: Mr. E. R. Hayford, Rt. Rev. K.A. Quashie, Mr. E. B. Sekyi Hughes, Mr. Sam Jonah, Mr. Thomas 
Quansah, and Mr. E. A. B. Mayne  (secretary) as its first council.
      The Fund was endowed with an initial amount of ¢6,300,000 (GH¢ 630 presently). Upon the advice of Dr. 
S. Y. Bimpong-Buta in 2006,the fund was registered under the Companies Act, 1963 (Act 179) as a company 
limited by guarantee with three members only (Hero Bhavnani, Frank Addo and Dr. S. Y. Bimpong-Buta) with 
the following as first members of the Executive Council:
 Mr. Hero Bhavnani, Mr. Reindorf Perbi, Mr. James Mercer, Prof. A. K P. Kludze (Deceased), Mr. Frank Henry 
   Addo, Col. Rtd. Kwasi Oppon (Deceased), Dr. S. Y. Bimpong-Buta, Mr. R. T. Orleans-Pobee, Dr. Sam
   Mensah

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERSCURRENT BOARD MEMBERS
 Mr. Frank Henry Addo( 1960), Mr. Reindorf Perbi( 1967), Dr. S. Y. Bimpong-Buta  (1959 ), Dr. Sam Mensah 
   ( 1966), Hon. Kojo Yankah (1964 ), Mr. Ebenezer T. Tagoe ( 1964 ), Brid. Gen. Lord Ativor( 1961)    
   Mr. Daniel  Dennis ( 1961 ), Kofi Frimpong-Kore ( 1989 ), Mr. Solomon Allotey(1999)
   
   Latest financial positions (June 2015) show total assets as GH¢ 233, 513.00


